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IBC Lecture Meeting: 
getting ready 

Have you marked IBC 2021 - from 10 to 13 September -  on your calendar? 

SCTE Benelux Group hopes to welcome you in Amsterdam. During this global 

event for electronic media and entertainment, we organise the annual and well-

attended IBC Lecture Meeting, followed by drinks. 

Although planning is difficult under the current circumstances, the preparations 

for both the IBC Lecture Meeting and our presentation at this event will start 

this month. More than ever we hope to welcome you personally to Amsterdam!

Summer meeting: 
business and pleasure

Deepening knowledge, relaxing and 

networking. These are the three 

ingredients of the Summer Meeting 

for members of SCTE Benelux 

Group. Our last event, which took 

place back in June 2019, remains 

at the forefront of our memories not 

least because of the hotly contested 

SCTE Benelux Kart Trophy! 

While exact options for this coming 

summer are not yet known, the board 

of SCTE Benelux Group is already 

looking at options for the 2021 

edition. A golf clinic, puzzle ride with 

nostalgic Solex mopeds or maybe 

even another kart competition? 

As soon as we know more, we 

will report this through the website 

www.scte-benelux.eu and our 

Facebook page.
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Ruud Wielaard – Secretary 
(interim), SCTE Benelux 

Committee

Herman Grooten - Treasurer, 
SCTE Benelux Committee

Peter Veerman - SCTE 
Benelux Committee

Edo Kweldam - Chair, SCTE 
Benelux Committee

Members of the 
SCTE Benelux Committee

SCTE’s Benelux Group, with its own dedicated committee, focuses on the requirements of SCTE’s members in the Benelux region 

(Belgium, Netherlands and Luxembourg). It regularly organises networking and lecture meetings in the Benelux region (often 

hosted by local cable operators and manufacturers), holds its own Annual Dinner and the annual Benelux Lecture at the RAI Centre 

in Amsterdam during IBC. 

The board of SCTE Benelux Group currently consists of the following members:

Keeping in touch
Due to lockdown restrictions, contact between 

the members of the SCTE Benelux Group has 

been virtually impossible. The Annual Dinner in 

February was cancelled due to the COVID-19 

measures in the Netherlands. 

You may have a question or want to make a 

suggestion; if so, please contact one of the 

members of the SCTE Benelux Committee. You can 

use the contact form at www.scte-benelux.eu or 

send an email to secretaris@scte-benelux.eu.

Stay connected


